
From: Pam Lehinger (mailto:pkl@lehinger.com]
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 3:45 PM

Subject: I Object to Hydro One acquiring Avista!

We want to Object to Hydo One acquiring Avista. We have grown up and lived here nearly our entire
lives and do not want to see Hydro One acquire Avista.
Thank you for your representation on this matter.

Mr. and Mrs. Lehinger


